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SUPPORT STAFF SUPPORTING STAFF IN NORWICH! 

 
For Administrative Assistant Kim Hotchkiss and Unit Supervisor Erika Russo, yesterday was more than just another day 
of the week. It was time to have a little fun and decorate.  
 
Most importantly, it was an opportunity to show their appreciation for the staff in the Norwich Office who are 
working so hard to empower and support children and families! 
 
Staff who entered the building today were greeted with colorful hearts and a message of "Thank You" placed on the 
office windows! 
 
For those staff teleworking,…………….. you guessed it…………..these pictures were sent via e-mail. 
 
Located on a busy street corner, these images also serve to demonstrate to the entire Norwich community, the 
strength of our "DCF Family." 
 
Thank you Kim and Erika for lifting our spirits by this act of kindness! 

    
 

 


